
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         
          SportPark 
          3 Oakwood Drive 
          Loughborough 
          Leicestershire 
          LE11 3QF 
       Email: clubdevelopment@swimming.org  
 
Ealing Swimming club 
Dave Heathcock 
 
          
12th February 2023 
 
Dear Andy, 
 
Re:  SwimMark Essential Full Accreditation 
 
I am pleased to congratulate Ealing Swimming Club on being awarded SwimMark Essential during 
the recent Club Leadership Group (CLG) Meeting on 31st January 2023.  The Leadership Group 
recognised the hard work of all concerned in achieving Swim England’s quality mark for clubs. 
 
By gaining SwimMark Essential; your club is now eligible for the following: 
 

• Use of SwimMark Essential logo on club documentation – logo can be found on the portal, 
within the Resources tab (please ensure correct logos are used on all correspondence and 
club websites) 

• In partnership with Institute of Swimming, you are entitled to a SwimMark voucher to use 
towards future training costs. In order to claim this, please identify the specific course that 
you’d like to redeem your voucher on and contact the Institute of Swimming by phone (01509 
640640) or email (iosadmin@swimming.org) to request the voucher which will be added to 
your organisational account. If you do not have an organisational account on the Institute of 
Swimming booking website please go to 
https://asa.formstack.com/forms/ios_website_company to activate your account.  

• 5% off Swim England Awards; this is only available by ordering through the web shop; 
please go to this link https://shop.swimming.org/ (quote CLUB when placing an order) 

• 3 free Bronze listings per year for coaching vacancies on the Careers in Aquatics website. 
To submit a vacancy, please go to swimming.org/careers and visit the Post a Job page. 
Enter the code SWMK19 plus your 4 character club code in the promotional box i.e. 
SWMK19SECL 
 

Enclosed is your SwimMark certificate for display at your home pool. Your accreditation lasts for two 
years; however, there will be a requirement of a health check comprising of 5 elements which will be 
due 31st January 2024. 
 
Thank you for your commitment to SwimMark accreditation. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
Ian Cotton  
Chairman  
Club Management Group 
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